
CVRC GENERAL MEETING 
12/17/11 

1. This was our Christmas Party/ Meeting, held at the Ichibon (sp) Restaurant on 
Manchester St.  Concord, NH. 

2. Members voted for the election of officers for the coming year. 
3. Ballots were distributed, marked, then collected and tabulated. 
4. The following are the results of the balloting: 
 

               For President         N1FOJ – John Moore            1 
                                              NS10   - Al Bardwell          17 
               For Vice President N1ZIH - Don Curtis            12 
                                           KB1CSI  -  John Moore           6 
               For Secretary        N1JHJ    - Steve Jones          18 
               For Treasurer       W1MKY – Mickie Clement  18 
 

5. All the winners were duly recognized. 
6. Noted that Jan. 27th will be the next VE licensing session. 
7. Dale Clement will soon be teaching the Boy Scout radio merit badge. 
8. The next General Meeting will be on Tues. Jan. 10th at the Hopkinton Library..  

W1DMH, Doug, wi8ll present info on the “Summits on the Air Program”.  All are 
welcome to attend. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Steve Jones, Secretary  


